

MULBARTON PRIMARY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 1209, Mulbarton, 2059 ● 16 Archibald Avenue, Mulbarton Ext.3, Johannesburg Telephone: (011) 432-3288/9 ● Fax: (011) 432-2849 ● Email: admin2@mulbartonprimary.co.za

Finance: <u>accounts@mulbartonprimary.co.za</u>
All other correspondence: <u>admin2@mulbartonprimary.co.za</u>

Newsletter 14 of 2024

13 May 2024

"There are no secrets to success. It is the result of preparation, hard work and learning from failure." ~ Colin Powell

From the Principal's Desk

We are excited to announce the Head Prefects for 2024. Head Girl: Zenabo Balma; Head Boy: Dakalo Mukhwa; Deputy Head Girl: Tintswalo Mukendi; Deputy Head Boy: Gino Coetzee. There were also 2 additional prefects added onto the prefect body: Chipiwa Msimango and Nkateko Baloyi. Congratulations to the head and deputy prefects and to the new prefects on their achievement. Well done! We wish them well in the service of others.

Parents, please note that Grade 4–7 learners will be writing mid-year controlled tests starting this Thursday, 16 May 2024. Learners need to be focused and to work hard in order to produce a good term 2 report. Please note that all learners (Grades R-7) will dismiss at 13h00 from 16 May until 30 May 2024. Please make the necessary transport arrangements.

There will be no more extra murals for this term due to the controlled tests/examinations. Only scheduled netball matches will take place for learners that are in the school netball teams.

Thank you for your support and co-operation.

L. Kistadoo Principal

Reminders

- School Shop (for uniform) is open Tuesday and Friday from 07h30-08h00
- Please download the School Communicator onto your PC, laptop or mobile phone for school info and news www.school-communicator.com
- Our banking details are: NEDBANK BOOYSENS 198005 A/C # 1980316023.